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This email message is being sent to EPA employees.

As many of you are aware, annual funding for the government expires at midnight.

At this time EPA has sufficient resources to remain open for a limited amount of time in the
event of a government shutdown. All EPA employees should follow their normal work schedule
for the week of January 22, 2018.

Should the shutdown occur and remain in place through January 26, 2018, we will provide

further updates on the agency’s operating status. In addition, all travel needs to be approved by
the Administrator’s Office.

Thank you for your hard work, dedication, and patience through this process, and for all that you
do for the EPA and the American people.



